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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 04-01-12
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz,, Randy Eidemiller, Amy Wobser, Stacy Schumacher, Keith Stewart, John Wilson, Bill Morris, Vernon Anthony, Vince Sabino, Liz Alecusan
Visitors: Laura Miller, John Miller, Tamara Thomas, Eric Plinke, Joe Divida, Terry Smith, Randy Babb, Di Huey, Matt Mkeag
Meeting Called to order 7:34 by Greg Lutz

Motion to approve minutes from March meeting made by Amy Wobser. Motion carried. 
New Business 

Treasurer's Report: Report was distributed by LizAlecusan. Motion to table treasurer’s report until next month’s meeting made by Amy Wobser. Motion carried. 
Fund Raising Committee:  Reported that the tournament plans are moving forward apace. Plans for creating t-shirts for the tournament progressing. John Miller and Laura Miller are organizing donors and vendors. Eric Plink reported we are gathering quotes for builders, meeting with realtors and planning on creating a business plan for a possible indoor facility. 
Laura Miller reported that there will be a planning meeting for the 4th of July on April 9.

Liz Alecusan reported that the HOSA credit card ordered for her use had arrived. 
Bill Morris mad a motion to approve the purchase of an iPad for the Board administrator to use. Motion carried.

Open board position. Motion made to nominate Di Huey for a Board trustee position by Amy Wobser. Motion carried.   
FC: Amy Wobser reported moving to online ordering for FC uniforms. At Randy Eidemiller’s request Joe Divida and Terry Smith discussed various issues regarding trainers and teams.    
Referees: Discussed need for more people to referee. Otherwise no report.  
Public Relations: Di Huey accepted position as trustee in charge of public relations.    
Recreational League: John Wilson reported all went well first week of recreational games. Stacy Schumacher reported that for U5 we require more clarity regarding game and practice times. Discussed need to follow up on all-star games.   
Jr Academy:  Randy Eidemiller reports games are underway and going well. 
MSSA/HSSA: Vince Sabino reports issues with re-scheduling games. Otherwise reports season is going well and enrollment numbers are growing.   
TOPSoccer: Vern Anthony reported season underway and going well. Requests to get pricing for parent t-shirts. 
Fields: No report from Bill Morris.   
Camps: No report

Liz Alecusan requested that trustees send job descriptions for their various roles in the Board. Vern Anthony agreed to coordinate.    
Motion made to adjourn at 10:00 pm by Bill Morris. Motion carried. 
